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 Letter No: 173/2025 
 

6th March 2025 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Year 11 – Revision and Support Sessions  

I am sure you are aware that the exam period is fast approaching, therefore, I am writing to notify you of 
the revision and exam preparation sessions being offered by Sandringham staff during the holiday 
periods between now and the exam season.  
 
A number of subjects are offering “Supercram” sessions on particular weekends before a public 
examination in that subject.  While the sessions are not compulsory, we strongly advise that you consider 
these opportunities and, where possible, encourage your child to attend.   
 
The sessions will cover crucial tips for revision, as well as support students in the revision they do at 
home. They will provide students with the chance to re-align their revision, gain additional revision 
resources and ‘talk to the experts’ during the holiday period.  
 
It should be noted that attending these sessions must be supplementary to your child’s own revision 
efforts which they will need to dedicate extensive time to over the Easter and May Half Term holidays.  
 
Each session costs £5.00. If you would like to book one or more of the sessions, please complete the 
Google Form accessible via this link - https://forms.gle/DUggm2FhSXk6oRtz7   
 
Following the completion of this form, please make your payment at www.parentpay.com entering the 
total amount payable (you must submit the form as well so we know which sessions you are booking).  
 
For students in receipt of Free School Meals or Pupil Premium funding, there is funding in place to cover 
the full cost of attending these revision sessions. Please indicate this via the google form. 
 
The deadline for ALL bookings is Monday 24th March at 9.00am.  Sessions which are under allocation 
(fewer than 10 students) will be cancelled by Friday 28th March and families will be notified. In addition, 
any session which is oversubscribed for the number of staff available we may need to allocate places 
on a lottery basis, which again will be confirmed via communications directly to you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Andrew Cracknell                                                                                         
Assistant Headteacher  
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